
 

After more than 50 years in business, Pony Tails, off the Piney Island 

circle, will close the end of September. A recent notice from the owners 

reads… 

 

To our beloved customers and Chincoteague community, 

Thank you very much for all of your support this crazy year. We have loved seeing 

our new and returning customers and have appreciated all of the love that has 

been shown to our small business. Unfortunately, our business has endured many 

bumps and bruises throughout the season, forcing us to step back and analyze the 

future of Pony Tails. We have decided that our business will close its doors 

indefinitely on Sunday September 27th. Until then, our doors will be open for 

business Thursdays through Sundays from 11 until 5. We will be liquidating our 

inventory throughout the month, so please stay tuned for our sale information. 

Thank you very much for your understanding during this difficult time. 


